
Subject: Re: Next "tracking & pattern recognition" workshop....
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Sun, 14 Oct 2007 20:35:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

I removed the 4-8th of February as option for the workshop. This because Dan already
planned a Grid workshop in that same period. As alternative, I put 11-15th of February on the
list.

Johan. 
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